Nancy Appler :

03/28/2005 1226 PM  subject: phone call

Just had a phone call from Michael Zehr of Sen Mitch McConnel's office (R-KY) 202 228-0890.

He would like to set up a meeting with someone at DOI later this week or next in which he could sit and

watch lawyer for NTS Co of Louisville (Grayson Haynes) and company member talk with folks about an
issue which has seemed to get out of hand.

NTS apparently had an infraction in Spotsylvanie County about 4 years ago involving earthen
works--distruction of land and has been fined by the NPS. The company was clearing some brush with a
wildcat during the development of some land near the Spotsylvania Battlefield and ran over a part of a

EX.

Who would you suggest --Jeff? We could get an issue paper if need be. ?? | Michael that | would check
out the best person and see who was around and would get back to him later today or a.m.
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